

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: <u>adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk</u> website: <u>www.sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk</u>

Our ref: Year R Splash Park

25th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Year R will be visiting Southsea Splash Park on the following days:

Angel Sharks will be going on Wednesday 10th July 2024

Tiger Sharks will be going on Thursday 11th July 2024

We will be using the splash fountains so you will need to provide your child with a swimming costume, towel and a hat.

Please ensure that your child has sun cream applied before the start of the school day, and if possible send the bottle with their name on to be reapplied throughout the day. Children will not be able to come without sun cream. Please ensure this is named and put into their backpack along with extra drinks.

No parent helpers are needed for this trip.

We will be travelling to Southsea by school minibus for this visit.

Thank you.

Year R Team









